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This is great and all, but I think we 
can do better! 
 
I challenge everyone here at  
Brodhead United Methodist Church 
to do 100 acts this year. 
 
One little act of kindness can start 
a chain reaction that spreads farther 
than the doer can seeé100 acts 
each, by all of us, have can an  
immeasurable difference! 
 
On January 21st, we will  
specifically talk about our 100 Acts 
of Kindness challenge. There you 
will receive some ideas and  
resourced, for adults and kids. You 
will also receive a coin that is 
based off Rev. Adam Hamiltonôs 
challenge of 100 Acts. 
 
So join me in 2018 to make this 
year great! Join me in 2018 to 
make a difference in our  
communities. Join me in 2018 to 
perform 100 Acts of Kindness! 
 
Blessings, 
Pastor Krystal Goodger 

Pastor Krystalôs Corner 

Whatôs INSIDE 

Sunday Worship  

January 7th 
 -Holy Communion 
 -Epiphany Sunday 
 -óKingôs Commitmentô 
 

January 14th 
 -Baptism of our Lord   
  Sunday 
 -2nd Sunday after the        
               Epiphany 
 -Noisy Can Offering 
 -Human Relations Day  
 

January 21st  
 -3rd Sunday after the 
 Epiphany 
 -100 Acts 
 

January 28th  
 -4th Sunday after the 
 Epiphany 
 

         

  

100 Acts of Kindness 
   
How nice would it be to turn on the 
TV or open up Facebook and see noth-
ing but stories full of kindness and 
hope? People helping each other, 
working together, and making the 
world a better place. 
 
Sounds greatébut totally unrealistic 
right? Maybe not. 
 
We all need a little more kindness 
right now, but we canôt just want it to 
happen, we need to make it happen. 
More kindness in our families, in our 
communities, and in our world. Step 
by step, act by act, we can all do our 
part to make a difference. Remember 
even small acts of kindness can make 
a BIG difference! 
 
This is why the 100 Acts of Kindness 
Project was created. The premise is 
that during a specified amount of 
time, everyone should do an act of 
kindness. Then when that period is 
over, between everyone, 100 acts of 
kindness will have been performed. 
 

Coming next month... 

Just as the calendar flipped to the New Year, your church staff started 
planning for Lent. A few things that you specifically need to be aware of 
are: Ash Wednesday is Wednesday, February 14th (so take your sweetie 
out for dinner and be back to the church for service at 6:30 p.m.). Our 
church Labyrinth will be put up in the back of the sanctuary around Ash 
Wednesday (more info on that in next monthôs newsletter).  
 
The Lenten devotional suggestion for this year is: ñ40 Days with Wesleyò 
by Reuben P. Job. So order it online prior to February 14th, or let the 
church know you wish us to order it for you for $15. 
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Lydia Circle 

The Purpose of United 
Methodist Women 

 
The organized unit of United 
Methodist Women shall be a 
community of women whose 
purpose is: 

�x��To know God and to 
 experience freedom as 
whole persons through 
Jesus Christ. 

�x��To develop a creative 
supportive fellowship. 

�x��To expand concepts of 
mission through  
participation in the  
global ministries of the 
church. 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
�-�D�Q�X�D�U�\�������W�K���D�W�����������D�P 
 Mustard Seed 
 
�-�D�Q�X�D�U�\�����W�K���D�W�����������D�P 
 Sewing Circle 
 
�-�D�Q�X�D�U�\�������W�K���D�W�����������S�P 
 �5�H�D�G���,�W���D�Q�G���5�H�D�S 
 
 
 

UMW 
 
Who is part of the UMW? All women of the Brodhead United Methodist 
Church. You all are invited to attend each monthly meeting.  Pleases reserve 
the third Thursday of each month to attend.  The focus of these gatherings is 
to become a community of women whose purpose is to know God. With this 
knowledge we can become whole persons, develop fellowship, and  
participate in global ministries. 
 
In January, we wish a Happy Healthy New Year! Do stay warm and safe at 
home, as this is the plan for the UMW meeting in January. 
 
In February, we will meet on February 22nd at 1:00pm in Fellowship Hall  
for a dessert and program. Do plan on joining us! 
 

Mustard Seed 

Mark your calendar!  Mustard Seed will be meeting Saturday, January 13th 
at 9 a.m.  This would be a great time to come as Kim Johnson will be sharing 
with us about her recent book. "Shut Up and Listen."  Kim will share how 
God inspired her to write this book and how He speaks to us if we just  
listen.  We will also be deciding our next study to begin in February.   
Mustard Seed meets the second Saturday of the month at the church at 9 
a.m. for study, prayer, and fellowship.  Any questions, please call Sue 
Wolter at 897-2221.  

 

The next meeting of the Lydia Circle will be March 6th...details in future  
newsletters. 
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On our cold winter nights, journey with us down a river teeming with piranhas, 
caimans, machete-wielding mothers, heroic pastors, faith-filled children and  
miracles too seldom experienced.  All women of the church are invited to read 
ñWherever The River Runs...How a Forgotten People Renewed My Hopeò by 
Kelly Minter on her adventure through the jungles of Brazil where she rediscovers 
Jesus among a forgotten people living well beyond the corners of her previously 
defined faith.   We will discuss this book on Thursday, January 11th, at Winonaôs 
home at 7 pm.   Please give Mary a call for a ride...and join us!  
 
 

Read It and Reap 

Sewing Circle 
The Sewing Circle is alive and busy.  We have put many lap quilts together 
this year to give to nursing homes.  We have busy fingers and  
enjoyable conversation at the same time. We would welcome others to join 
us at 9:00 a.m. every 2nd Tuesday of the month.  You never know what you 
might learn from us.  We get to know each other better, and share our  
blessings.  See yah, January 9th.       


